
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 9 Diploma 

Every Year the Year 9 students at Broughton Hall Catholic High School work towards their 
diploma. The diploma runs throughout the whole of year 9 and prepares students for the next 
stage of their educational journey. 

The diploma was launched with students last half term in school and students were informed 
about how they could graduate. 

I have included a Year 9 Diploma information booklet explaining how your daughter can 
graduate. Credits are awarded termly from subject staff and each form class will take part in 
a fundraising event, students are also encouraged to collect community credits and are 
awarded credits for being powerful learners and having good attendance. 

At the end of Year 9 we celebrate the achievement of all our Year 9 graduates and invite all 
parents/carers to attend the graduation ceremony. This year the Year 9 graduation will take 
place on Friday 12th  July 2019. 

If you require any further information about the Year 9 Diploma please don’t hesitate to 
contact myself or any member of the Year 9 team. 

Thank you for your continued support on what I hope will be a very successful graduation 
year for your daughter.  

 

Yours sincerely 

A Lunney 

Ms A Lunney 

(Director of Learning Years 8 & 9) 

 


